
 

 

FIWMD 
JANUARY 27, 2021 @ 5:30 PM 

ZOOM.COM 
ADOPTED MINUTES 

 
David Burnham, Chair 
Bruce Hubert, Vice Chair 
Bob Evans, Treasurer 
Sarah Malinowski, Secretary 
Kevin Carroll 
 
FIWMD held a special meeting and was called to order at 5:30 pm. All commissioners were present with 
the exception of Bruce Hubert. 
 
A fuel oil bid for the year (2021) was received and opened.  The bid from Goose Island with a quote of 
cost plus .95 per gallon was motioned for approval by Bob Evans, seconded by Kevin Carroll; the 
motion carried. 
 
A bid from Sterling Superior for hauling for the year 2021 was opened containing a 5% increase from the 
year prior for hauling. The bid from Sterling Superior was motioned for approval by Bob Evans, 
seconded by Sarah Malinowski; the motion carried. 
 
The handbook was reviewed, several edits were made.  Kevin Carroll motioned to accept the handbook 
with the above mentioned edits, Bob Evans seconded; the motion carried. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:15 pm. 
 
Submitted by, 
Beth A Stern 


